Susan Murphy

Please do not approve an Air Permit for Copper World. I live within 8 miles of the currently
proposed mine site, [ am a retired Toxicologist. I know the damage air born particles can do to the
health of mankind. I am also concerned about the possible emission of sulfuric acid fumes which
can harm us and the the plants and other animals in our environment. Most sincerely, Susan Murphy



